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Chapel: Spring Convocation. Dr. Robert 
Richardson, Associate Professor of Supervised 
Ministry. 
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Wednesday, January 21 

10:00 a.m. Chapel: Dr. Tom Langford, Duke Divinity Scho 1. 

Thursday, January 22 

10:00 a.m. 

Friday, January 23 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

Chapel: Dr. John Eddins, Professor of Theology. 

Fugitive Group meeting. Program: A discussion 
of Matthew Arnold's literary critical theories. 

I.D. CARDS: Entering students may pick up their new I.D. 
cards at the library circulation desk beginnir l 

Tuesday, January 20. I.D. cards are essential for borrowing books and materials 
from the library. Please pick up yours as soon as possible. 

LIBRARY LINES: (1) Library Series for New Students. A specir., 
series for new library users will be offered 

again this semester on four Thursdays at 2:00 p.m. beginning January 22. The 
45 minute presentations will provide useful instruction in services and skills 
for using the library. Register by January 20 at the circulation desk. (2) 
Library users are reminded to check out books no later than 15 minutes before 
closing time. This will help to facilitate the closing of the building each 
evening. 

1980-81 DIRECTORIES: Copies of the Director! are available in the 
Communictions Office, 30 S. Wingate Street 

(across from the Women's Dormitory). 

ALL TALeNTED FOLKS: Are you interested in a coffee house/talent 
show? If so, tune up your abilities and contact 

Kent Lowther (Johnson Dorm 221) or Jim Johnson (Johnson 219) or leave your name 
at the Student Council office in Mackie Hall within the next two weeks. Call 
556--6227. 

OFF-CAMPUS MINISTRIES: Beginning this week, information will be dis-
tributed at various locations concerning oppor-

tunities for off-campus ministry. The Student Council committee has developed 
several opportunities in the area for you to develop your ministry skills. 
Please take time to consider these and to become involved. 

REC ROOM SCHEDULE: Beginning Tuesday, January 20, the recreation 
room in Mackie Hall will be open in the evenings 

on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday from 5-9 p.m. During the evening hours, 
students, staff and their dependents may use the facilities. Dependents must 
have an activities card which is available from the Student Affairs office. 

PROPERTY TAXES: All current residents of Wake County are re-
quired to list personal property for tax 

purposes by January 31. Listing forms are available by mail from the county 

(OVER) 



tax supervisor (755-6550) or you may list in person at the new Wake Forest 
Town Hall, Monday-Friday from 8:30-5:00. Property not listed by January 31 
is subject to a 10% late listing penalty. 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE: Interviews are being scheduled through the 
Formation In Ministry office for the following 

positions: (1) Summer staff chaplain, South Port, N. C. 
Interviews in late January. 

(2) Youth Director, First Presbyterian Church, Greensboro, 
N. C. Interviews January 21 & 22. 

Schedule appointments through FIM. 

METHODIST STUDENTS: Two representatives from the Rocky Mount District 
will be on campus Friday, January 23, 1981 to 

talk to students with future interests in their conference. Please see 
Phyllis Jackson in the FIM Office for details and interview time. 

SENIORS: A workshop for seniors on, "Finding My Minis-
tering Place" will be held January 26. There is 

still time to sign up in the FIM office. 

STATE REPS: Representatives from state Baptist conventions 
will be on campus as follows: 

Virginia: Jim Massey. Virginia seniors ·interviews on 
January 27. Other interested seniors interviewed 
on January 28. 

Penn.-S.Jersey: Harold Crane and Joe Deaton.. Group con-
ferences for persons interested in Van Ministry. 
Individual interviews on January 27. 

West Virginia: Floyd Tid-swo:tth. Interviews for interested 
persons on January 27. 

Tennessee: Bill Harbin. Interviews with Tennessee students 
and others if time permits on January 27. 

Contact Phyllis in FIM for appointments. 

TENNESSEE CLUB 
BANQUET: 

The Tennessee Club banquet will be held January 
27 at 8:00 p.m. Watch bulletin boards and 
Campus Bulletin for more details concerning 

location. Contact Gary Gerhardt at 556-2191 for information and to make 
reservations. 

SEMINARY YOUTH: The Seminary Youth are presenting another movie 
matinee for seminary children this Saturday, 

January 24. The movie, "Tom Sawyer" will be shown at 2 p.m. and in the Johnson 
Audio-Visual room. Admission: $1.00 (children under 5 years free with paying 
adult.) 

WAKE FOREST The Wake Forest Recreation Department is in need 
RECREATION PROGRAM: of persons to serve as basketball officials. 

Certification not required but should have some 
experience. Games are played Mondays and Wednesdays beginning at 6:30 p.m. 
Pays $8.00 per game. Start immediately. Call Robert Barefoot at 556-2024, 
for details. 

COMMUNITY SCHOOLS: The Wake County Community Schools program pro-
vides a number of non-credit, speical interest 

. courses for Wake County residents. Wake Forest-Rolesville High School will be 
offering courses in the Wake Forest area beginning this week. Complete in-
formation including course descriptions is posted outside the Commons Room 
in Mackie Hall. 

STUDENT COUNCIL The Student Council will be meeting Tuesday, 
MEETING: January 27 at 3:00 p.m. in the Mackie Hall 

Commons Room. We already have exciting things 
on tap for this term and hope that you will come with ready hearts and new 
ideas for ministering to the seminary family and community. 

Material for the Campus Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon on Wednesday. 
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